
 

 

December 24, 2024 

2024 Chapter 3 Membership Directory  

The NADCA Chapter 3 board would like to extend well wishes to supporters of our chapter.  As 
2024 is quickly winding its way into the festive season, it is nice to pause for a quick reflection.  
Chapter 3 has had a many great events.  Like 2023, there have been numerous global and 
domestic factors at the reigns of the North American Manufacturing industry. 

As a result of your contributions, NADCA chapter 3 has been helping our local casting 
industry to flourish.  You, our membership and generous sponsors, have been an invaluable 
part of the chapter’s work in 2024.  Most notably, NADCA Chapter 3 dedicated over $30,000 
to education over the past year. This funding includes direct scholarships, a continued 
commitment to our endowment at WMU, and courses for students and chapter members. 

The real beauty of our directory lies in the mutual benefit it provides.  It gives our team a sense 
of purpose knowing that our work is more than simply a sponsorship opportunity for you and 
your business.  Our directory finds its way to countless desks in our industry network both 
electronically and in print.  So, if you are looking to cast a wide net this year, we encourage you 
to learn more about advertising in our 2025 directory. 

Your ongoing support of the directory is greatly appreciated by the board of NADCA Chapter 3.  
We know that without your support this directory would not be possible.  The educational 
support that our directory indirectly provides would also not be possible.  As always, our hats 
are off to those of you that chose to participate in our directory. 

Instructions for signup and submission can be found at our website www.nadcachapter3.org 
under the directory tab.  

We look forward to hearing from you!  In the meantime, please accept our best regards. 

Sincerely, 
NADCA Chapter 3 
Directory Team 


